P.O. BOX 14805 ¢ LAS VEGAS, NEVADA 89114 ¢ 702/735-5147

3 IN A ROW RADIO - AM/FM STEREO

January 21, 1971

Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56t Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl,

This letter will verify your reception of KLUC-AM, with 10,000-watts
of power, from Las Vegas, Nevada, on Monday, January 17, 1972, between
the hours of 12:12 A.M. to 12:17 A.M. on 1140 khz.

Your report is entirely correct. The unidentified test tone was
audible here prior to test time. I believe KRAK was not programming,
so it may have been them.

KLUC-AM conducts frequency checks the first Monday morning following
the 15 of each month, in case you or a friend may wish to tune in.
And you are most welcome to visit us when in our area.

Many thanks for your report, and your interest in KLUC.

Radio-actively,

Keith Stewart
Music Director
KLUC AM/FM Stereo



